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17th October, 1929.

Dear iir. Cocks,

1 am favoured with your letter of
the 5th instant, from which I note that the
tanker "ENBANEFT" left Batoum on the 30th ultimo
and was due to arrive in London on or about the
15th instant; and I have to say that, in response

to the kind invitation of the Captain, arrancements
will be made for members of the staff to visit
the vessel.
Thanlking you for your attention, and
with kind regards to lirs. Cocks and yourself,
I am,

Yours sincerely,

?- Ch m’ E‘QG’
NICOLAIEFF.

¥ © 2020

Lioyd’s Registeé
Foundation |

copt 00828 OIS |

i




